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Tuesday 30th January 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent /Guardian, 
 
Founder’s Day Wednesday February 7th 2018 
 
I wish to inform you of the arrangements for Founder’s Day. This is an occasion when all students in 
Year 7 participate in this special annual event to celebrate the life of the school’s founder Sir John 
Cass. 

 
In the morning of 7th February the students will travel by coach to a short, commemorative service 
at St. Botolph’s Church, Aldgate. This service will be in the presence of the Lord Mayor of London. 
All students will wear a special red feather for the service. The pupils will then return to school for 
lunch, during period 5 they will attend a magic show. 
  
It is vital, as always, that the students are dressed in full school uniform for this occasion, they need 
to bring their books and equipment to school for lesson one only. 
 
This is an important and exciting day in the life of the school which I am sure your child will enjoy. If 
you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Mazada Begum 
Head of Year 7 
 
 


